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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 
 

The Forest Hill Garden Club food Drive of ‘Cash not Cans’ was a huge success this year! We asked for 
donations of checks made payable to the San Francisco Food Bank and the response was 
overwhelming. Thank you members for your generosity in lending a hand to feed families this 
holiday season! Special thanks go to Toni Buckley for collecting the checks. The annual Book-Fest 
was also a great success. More than forty members came to hear Neal Sofman, owner of Bookshop 
West Portal. Additionally, the members enjoyed listening to Kirke Mechem speak about his book 
“Believe Your Ears, Life of a Lyric Composer”. Members who purchased books that day received a 
20% discount. Most special thanks go to Yen Bachmeier for chairing the Book-Fest event.  A big 
thank you goes to Ingeborg McGlynn for baking the dazzling sweets and Sima Talai for the 
delectable baklavas, which the members enjoyed immensely! 
The holiday season is fast approaching and we have a busy and exciting December ahead of us. 
Don’t forget to ring in the holiday season with the Forest Hill Garden Club at our Annual Holiday 
Dinner Dance ‘Silver Bells’. We’re selling out fast so get your checks in ASAP! 
Happy Holidays to Everyone! 
 
— Pansy Waller 
 

 
 

 
Meetings and Events 

 

Friday, December 4  – Wreath Making Day 
10:00 AM-       Greens and supplies will be provided 
02:00 PM  Bring gloves and tools for cutting.  Hot beverages will be served. 
   Chaired by Maria Elena Hanley and Pansy Waller 
 
Sunday, December 6  – Decks the Halls - President's Luncheon 
10:00 AM        Party set up & Tree Decoration 
    Hot lunch provided by our President 
  RSVP:  Pansy Waller 681-1377 
 
Monday, December 7 – Annual Holiday Dinner Dance "Silver Bells" 
5:00 PM          Cocktail Reception - Manhattan & Martini bar open  
5:30 PM          Dinner by Knight's Catering 
   Singing and Dancing to the music of the Tony Macaroni band 
 

  RSVP: Cathy Viehweg (415) 515-5667 or cathy@viehweg.com 
   
   

 

 
NOTES:    
Upcoming Event:  
Monday, January 18 – General Meeting.  Program to be announced 






